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Notice of Public Hearing 
 
 
 

The New Jersey Department of Community Affairs, Division of Housing and Community 
Resources, will conduct a public hearing to discuss the proposed 2022-2023 Housing Choice 
Voucher Program Administrative Plan on April 30, 2021 at the Department of Community Affairs 
Building located at 101 South Broad Street, Trenton, New Jersey in Room 129 from 9:00 A.M. – 
1100 A.M.  Please note that no changes have been made to the proposed 2022-2023 Administrative 
Plan. 
 
Any comments regarding the proposed plan can be presented at the public hearing or can be 
forwarded to Robert Feher at the New Jersey Department of Community Affairs, Division of 
Housing and Community Resources, P.O. Box 051, Trenton, NJ 08625-0051 or submitted via e-
mail to Robert.Feher@dca.nj.gov until 3:00 p.m., Monday, May 2, 2022. 
 
 
 
The proposed Administrative Plan is available online at the following link: 
 

Proposed Administrative Plan SF 2022-2023 
 
 
Conference Call-In Number; 
877-848-7030 
Access Code:  2928548 
 
 
 
 
Dated: March 15, 2021 

https://www.nj.gov/dca/divisions/dhcr/announcements/pdf/Administrative_Plan_2022-2023.pdf

